Huntington School PTO

Meeting Summary

November 10, 2016

Attendees

Executive Board: Administration:

Leeann Wiess, President Ms. Kirch, Vice-Principal

Ann Yarka, Vice-president

Emily Pascale, Treasurer Parents/staff/public: 8 attendees

Leeann welcomed everyone to the meeting.

Leeann reported that the karate program is going well and the students are looking forward to their upcoming test and tournament.

Mary Beth reported that we should be receiving a \$300 Box Tops check in December and that Ms. Stroman's class was the winner for October.

Emily reported that the Genevieve's Fundraiser made \$1932.50 in profit, which was then distributed to the class accounts that earned it. Product delivery is scheduled for Wednesday, November 16.

The Fall Raffle winners were drawn at the family dance. Emily said calling the winners is her favorite part. We profited \$1,176 after the cost of prizes, (the raffle tickets were donated this year) and we sold about 800 tickets.

The Fall Family Dance was another good time for everyone that attended.

This year's Election Day Bake Sale made \$925 and was open from 6am until 8pm. Thanks to the generosity of both the people who donated and those who bought items. We did very well.

The next PTO Meeting will be in January. We are cancelling the December meeting due to the Middle School Band concert being held that night.

Leeann asked if there was anyone willing to take over the Moe's/Five Below Fundraiser and Ann volunteered. Leeann will still assist this year in getting everything set up.

Movie Night is coming up in January and we are open to movie suggestions.

Vice-Principal Mrs. Kirch came to the meeting as the administrative representative in Mrs. Harlow's absence. The only thing she had to report was about the anti-bullying initiative in the building and had a copy of the letter being sent home.